

TERM 1 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 3 MARCH 2023



## LIBRARY MONITORS WANTED FOR JUNIOR LIBRARY

The Junior Library is looking for enthusiastic students in Years 5 and 6 who would like to become library monitors this year.

Library monitors will assist Mrs Issa and Mr Smith during breaks 1 and 2 each day. Some of the duties of a library monitor include:

- Assisting other students and teachers in finding books.
- Assisting with tidying up after each break period.
- Shelving books and returning books to correct spot if misplaced.
- Reading with the younger students during break 1.
- Help making the library a fun and safe place to be!

If students would like to become a library monitor they will need to speak to Mrs Issa or Mr Smith by next Wednesday. (8th March)

## Mrs Arabella Issa & Mr Michael Smith

Junior Library Team